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Ski Notes – Well old man winter finally arrived this month sending shivers throughout the U.S. .   But for skiers it is the best of times, as our local ski areas have been able to apply tons of snow on the previously bare earth.  Hope everyone has been able to take advantage of the great conditions.

Ski Trip Report - Those who went on the Crescent trip to Aspen/Snowmass were blessed with great conditions, blue skies, groomed slopes and the usual excellent work performed by Crescent volunteers.

We were lodged in 2 bedroom/ 2 bath condos at the “Top of the Village” in Snowmass, a ski in /ski out  group of buildings located right on the slopes.  Free Shuttle service was provided to all four mountains and locally in Snowmass.  The Top of the Village also provided local service on a call up basis…… just call the dispatcher and usually a vehicle would pick you up in 5-8 minutes.

Two Hundred and eight ski club members from the southeast took advantage of the offering.  Pretty much everything was taken care of and we settled into the vacation mode upon arrival at the condos.  Crescent provided get-togethers throughout the week what with 2 wine and cheese socials, interclub race, fun race, picnic on the mountain, and a prime rib buffet and dance to finish the week off.  Oh did I tell you that the skiing was great too.  I heard many remarks about how nice everyone at the ski areas were, and I would add my kudos also.

Crescent has two trips going in 2016, January will be to Mt. Bachelor and the trip in March will be to Big Sky.  

February Meeting - We met at CBS Sports in Morganton for a night of shopping.  With some awesome discounts, we were able to add to our ski equipment and accessories for finishing out the season and looking forward to the 2016 season.  The store has a large inventory of ski items priced right.

March meeting - Will be Tuesday March 3, 2015 at the Hickory Airport at 7:00pm.  This will wrap up our formal meetings until Sept/Oct.  Email will be the vehicle to keep members informed of events.

